
Cullen and Dykman Proud to Participate in Pay It
Forward with Jackie’s Annual Holiday Stocking
Drive
December 8, 2014

Cullen and Dykman is assisting Pay it Forward with Jackie (PFWJ) with is Stocking Drive again this year. In addition
to collecting stockings, we are also serving a drop box location through December 11, 2014. Stockings may be
dropped off at our Garden City office between 9:00 and 5:00. More information about PFWJ and the stocking drive
may be found at: http://payitforwardwithjackie.org/Home_Page.php

The guidelines for the year’s Stocking Drive may be found below. For more information, please contact Erin
Tregarthen. 
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